
Companies House receiving high volumes
of calls

News story

We’re receiving high volumes of calls and our contact centre lines are very
busy.

Our contact centre lines are very busy, and you might hear an engaged tone
when you try to get through to us.

If you cannot get through to us on the phone, you can email us on
enquiries@companieshouse.gov.uk or search for information on
gov.uk/companieshouse.

Please bear with us. We’re working hard to make sure we can answer your
queries as quickly as possible.

Thank you for your patience.
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